

Second Grade News

February 14, 2014

Mr. Antonío

E-mail: amejia@qiss.org.cn

February 2014

Dates to Remember:

Feb. 21 - 2nd ASAP Session Ends

Mar. 3 – 3rd ASAP Session Begins

新年快樂!

(Happy New Year!)

Happy Lunar New Year everyone! We hope you had a wonderful Spring Festival holiday break. This is a time to be with family and loved ones, and we hope that you were all able to spend the holiday with them. We just completed our first week back to QISS, and Grade 2 is working hard!



Hello Grade 2 Parents!

On Wednesday of this week Grade 2 went on a field trip to Polar Ocean World! The students were able to see many interesting animals up close, including dolphins, beluga whales, sea lions, seals, walruses, tiger sharks, sea turtles, sting rays, and all kinds of fish! It was a great experience for the students.







Unit 3 is focusing on animals, habitats, and the food chain. The students will use this firsthand experience to further their understanding of these topics. The class had lots of fun while learning about these amazing animals!





